
 
DEPARTMENT OF GEOGRAPHY 

LILONG HAOREIBI COLLEGE 
 

NOTIFICATION 
Lilong, the 20th January, 2024 

 
It is hereby informed to all the 2nd Semester students of Department of Geography, Lilong 
Haoreibi College that Field Survey will be scheduled on 28th January, Sunday, 2024 at 
Ngariyan Village of Andro A/C, Imphal East District in partial fulfillment for the requirements 
of Bachelor Degree course (Geography). In this connection, all concerned students are 
hereby advised to report to the department on or before 2:00 pm of 27th January, 2024. 
Failing which no further claim will be entertained afterwards. 

 
 

          
                                    (Md Iliyas) 
                                                                                                                   i/c HoD, Dept. of Geography 
Copy to:                                                                                                         Lilong Haoreibi College 

1. The Principal, LH College 
2. Notice Board 
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